
 February 13th, 2020 
To all faculty, staff and students 
 
  Measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) (Feb. 13th announcement) 
 
  NAIST announced its measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) on Feb. 5th, 
2020 (the second announcement), and have revised the contents of the “Outline of 
procedures for persons coming from China” flow chart that was introduced then. Please make 
sure to refer to this version below concerning any further measures, etc. 
 
Outline of procedures for persons coming from China 
http://www.naist.jp/en/news/pdf/20200213-1CoV6-1.pdf 

 
 
YOKOYA Naokazu 
Head, Crisis Measures Headquarters 
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